
To whom it may concern, 

I am the owner of 39 Bangaroo St, North Balgowlah, NSW 2093.

I would like to raise my concern with 36 Bangaroo St becoming a Triple Occupancy dwelling. 
The continuous flow of random individuals at its current occupancy already is less than 
desirable and often a little concerning so to add to that would be far more so.

Regards, Tessa x

instagram.com/lifewithlemonade/
tessawhite@me.com
www.lifewithlemonade.com
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